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I dont believe the rights to boats on a public river should be taken away because the fact of the
matter is that rivers change they erode not because of boat use! I am a boat owner and am a
little skeptical that this is just because of the land owners! And this already is a misuse of
government funding and time!

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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